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CATHERINE A. STONE 
ADMINISTRATIVE AssISTANT TO TIIE 

SUPERINTENDENT 

I am writing on behalf of the MVRHS School Committee to request that you appoint a 
representative to work with their Regional Agreement Sub-Committee to review the High School 
funding formula. 

The first meeting will be scheduled for May and we hope that all representatives will be 
present to provide input on this important matter. 

Please call me if you have questions and forward the name and contact information for 
your representative as soon as possible either by phone (508-693-2007 x15) or email 
(rstone@mvyps.org). Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

MTD/rs 

Sincerely, 

Matthew T. D'Andrea, LP.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

APR - 5 2019 
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